PUBLIC NOTICE
SUNNYSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 12

PIMA COUNTY  gppcIAL ELECTION NOVEMBER 5, 2019
SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENT

Pima County School Superintendent Dustin J. Williams hereby makes a public notice of the
opportunity to submit supporting or opposing arguments that may be included in the Sunnyside
Unified School District Information Pamphlet for the Special Election on November 5, 2019. The
Information Pamphlet will be mailed to households of registered voters in the District. The District is
requesting voter approval to continue a 10% Maintenance & Operations Override.

The total 10% budget override amount for the first year of the proposed continuation is estimated to
be $9,300,000 and would be funded in that year by an estimated $2.08 tax rate per $100 of net
assessed valuation used for secondary property tax purposes, which is approximately equal to the
current secondary tax rate for the existing budget override.

All arguments shall include:

1) An original signature.

2) The individual's printed name, mailing address, telephone number, and email.
3) Must be 200 words or less.

Arguments may be hand-delivered to 200 N. Stone Ave. Tucson, AZ or mailed to the Pima County
School Superintendent’s Office, Attn: Nathan R. Bacal, 200 N. Stone Ave. Tucson, AZ 85701.

All arguments must be received no later than Friday, August 9, 2019 by 5:00PM. Facsimiles,
photocopies, and emails of arguments are not accepted. The Pamphlet will include a minimum of
two, but no more than ten arguments, each in support and opposition to the question.

For specific information regarding the ballot question for the District, please contact:

Hector Encinas, Chief Financial Officer
Sunnyside Unified School District No. 12
2238 E. Ginter Road, Tucson, AZ 85706
(520) 545-2000 or hectore@susdl2.org



mailto:hectore@susd12.org

